
Subject: CSID Report

From: Jones, Sheila
To: Card, Rachel <RachelCard@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/25/2013 3:53:55 PM

As of 3:42 we have received a total of 10 calls in reference to CSID. Since being asked to track negative or
positive responses which stated after lunch, we received the following:

□ One call from a man who said he could not register online because it kept asking him information that 
he thought he should not be asked. He was upset and said he won't be calling back

□ One caller was upset that CSID hung up on him
□ The other calls were for contact information

Sheila Young-Jones
Office of the Governor
Administrative Assistant
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-5155
(803) 734-5167
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